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Over the first week of October (2012) CIRG@UPE will receive a visit of two members of
CIRG@UP (University of Pretoria), students of Prof. Andries Engelbrecht to present and install
the new version of their ClLib, which is a component-based framework for plug-and-simulate
computational intelligence systems. The activities include also a short tutorial and the inclusion
in ClLib of algorithms produced by here at CIRG @ POLI/UPE.




